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Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

February 8, 2019

CANDY GRAMS - Friendship is flourishing at Centerville School; surprise a special
friend with a sweet treat! Candy Gram sales will continue through Tuesday and cost
$3.50 each. Candy grams will be delivered on Valentine’s Day.ﬁ

FEBRUARY 14 - Have you made plans to attend our Valentine's Day Breakfast
Date and Art Show? Come have breakfast with your child during the Art Show on
Thursday morning, 7:45-8:15. Students will be creating marvelous paintings for
exhibition. We welcome families to join us for this exceptional occasion.

ART RESIDENCY - Our art residency with Artist, Felicia Gray, has been made
possible with a generous donation from our community partner, Windy Flats. We
extend sincere appreciation for funding this educational opportunity.

NO SCHOOL - Schoot will be closed on Monday, February 18, for the President’s
Day holiday. Students are hoping for good luck so weather will not cause school
closure next week. If we do not have to make up a “snow day”, there will be no
school on Friday, February 15 - as scheduled on our calendar.

SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - The Board of Directors have scheduled a special
meeting for a report from the Superintendent. The meeting will begin at 4:30 PM
on Monday, February 11™. This meeting is open to the public and will be held in the
school library.

= % TACO FEED - It's time for Tacos! Support our local Junior High and High School
7 students while enjoying the best tacos in town! The Rodeo Club will be serving

Indian and traditional tacos at the American Legion on February 15 from 5-7 PM.
Don’t miss the fun at the dessert live auction, starting at 7:00. Mark your calendars
today!

PTC - Let’s get together and gear up for spring! The Parent-Teacher-Community
Boosters will meet at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, February 13. Parents are encouraged
to come and be involved in supporting school events. v.
LEGO - FIRST LEGO League, Jr. is looking for coaches. Students in grades 1-4 can
participate in a spring league with other local schools, but need your help. If you
are interested in helping, please reach out to Mrs. Keyes and she can put you in
contact with Mrs. Garner, our district Lego coordinator.




